
HAVE-O-GRAM
H A V E L O C K  U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H  •  V O L U M E  6 3  •  N U M B E R  1 0

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 1  N E W S L E T T E R

Thank God for our Havelock
United Methodist Church!

Now, in November we have
many opportunities to express
our thanks to God for all God
has done for us. Every worship
service is an opportunity to
give God thanks and to learn
how we’re “Better together.”
We can give thanks by giving to
our church ministries, by
coming together to thank God
for all God’s blessings. It has
been a blessing for me and my
family to be here.

Let’s sing a lifesong of giving
thanks to God this November.

Love in Christ,
Pastor Todd

A season to give
thanks to God!

LIFESONG

Dear Friends in Christ, 

Remember the Apostle Paul’s
words to the Thessalonians:
“We give thanks to God always
for you all, constantly
mentioning you in our prayers,
remembering before our God
and Father your work of faith
and labor of love and
steadfastness of hope in our
Lord Jesus Christ.” 1
Thessalonians 1:2-3 Thank God
for our church outreach in our
community, for the Food Net,
4th Wednesday dinners, Trunk
or Treat, and many more
events our church supports in
this community. We have a lot
of good things going on in and
through our church. 

THE
NOVEMBER/DECEMBER

ISSUE OF THE UPPER
ROOM IS NOW

AVAILABLE BY THE
FOOD CART.






Join us for coffee
and refreshments

before worship on
Sunday mornings
in the Friendship

Parlor at 8:30 am.




HOLIDAY SERVICE
PROJECT

BY LEONA FRERICHS

Winter is approaching, so once
again we will collect children's
stocking caps, mittens or
gloves, and socks for the Head
Start Program. 

There will be a Christmas tree in
the Narthex to put your items
on. This will run through the
month of November. 

Please note:
There will not

be a 4th
Wednesday
Community

Supper or
Priscilla

Circle meeting
in November.

SCRIP CARDS
If you are interested

in buying SCRIP
cards contact Pati

Hughes at 402-440-
7512 for delivery or

pick-up options.  You
can also purchase

the SCRIP cards on
Sunday morning in

the East hall.  Our
church receives a
percentage of all

sales!



FINANCIAL
UPDATE

BY PATRICIA HUGHES

Financial update from the
Finance Committee through end
of September 2021:

Giving        $85,435.32
Expenses    $104,942.21
Shortage   ($19,506.60)

You can mail in a check or drop
one off using the mailbox in the
alley. You can also give online,
there’s a link on our Facebook
page or on our website
www.havelockumc.org. And of
course if you are attending
church you can put it in the
offering plate. If you need help
setting up online giving please
contact Pati Hughes at 402-440-
7512. Note we did have a positive
cash flow balance from last year
so we are current on our bills.
Thank you for your support of our
church.

UNITED
METHODIST
STUDENT DAY
NOVEMBER 28, 2021

Right now there are UMC young
people—who might not have had
the resources to attend a school of
their choice, or, for some, any
school at all—who’ve been sent by
you into the world God loves
because of your giving to United
Methodist Student Day. When you
give generously you are supporting
these students as they prepare for
a life that unites faith with
knowledge.

To give by mail, send checks to:
GCFA
P.O. Box 340029
Nashville, TN 37203

Please put name of Sunday in note
section.

You can also give online at
ResourceUMC.org/SSGive

http://www.havelockumc.org/


FLOWER
CALENDAR

The 2021 Flower Calendar has
been placed by the church office.
If you would like to furnish
flowers for the worship services
you may sign up on Sunday
mornings or call the church office,
402-466-6736. 




IN OUR PRAYERS

Please let the church office know
if there has been a birth, baptism,
marriage, illness, or death in your
family that you would like to
share. Let us know if someone is
hospitalized or needs our prayers.
If you would like immediate
prayers for the individual call, the
church office (402-466-6736) or
Beth Honnen (402-466-5722) and
we will initiate the Prayer Chain.




AA 7:00 pm FoodNet 
4:30 pm

LIFE LINE
SCREENING

Life Line Screening will be here at
Havelock United Methodist
Church on Friday, December 10,
2021 offering safe, painless, non-
invasive preventive health
screenings that are typically not a
part of a routine physical.  Flyers
are available on the welcome
center in the narthex with more
info about how you can sign up
while receiving $10 off any
package priced above $139.  

Three ways to register:

•       Call toll-free: 866-229-0469
•       Online:
www.lifelinescreening.com/com
munitycircle
•       Text: the word circle to
797979

Trustees 7:00
pm

AA 7:00 pm

8:30 am Fellowship
Coffee; 8:45 am Adult          
 Sunday School; 
10:00 am Morning 
Worship
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Ad Council
7:00 pm

Esther Circle
8:30 am

Church
office
closed

Church office
closed
Thanksgiving Day


